Everyone Is Invited To A

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING

State Project 12-98

FEASIBILITY STUDY:
SHARED USE PATH CONNECTING
THE HOP RIVER TRAIL TO QUARRY ROAD
TOWN OF BOLTON

TO BE HELD

Wednesday, November 16, 2016

at the

Bolton Senior Center 104 Notch Road Bolton, Connecticut

Presentation begins at 7:00 p.m.

Residents, commuters, business owners, and other interested individuals are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to learn about and discuss the feasibility study.

Written questions or comments should be directed to Mr. William W. Britnell, P.E.
Principal Engineer of Highway Design
Connecticut Department of Transportation
P.O. Box 317546
Newington, Connecticut 06131-7546
or e-mail William.Britnell@ct.gov

PLEASE JOIN US ON Wednesday, November 16, 2016

Plans will be available at the Bolton Town Hall, two weeks prior to the meeting.

The meeting facilities are ADA accessible.

If language assistance is needed, please contact the Department of Transportation's Office of Communications (voice only) at (860) 594-3062 at least 5 business days prior to the meeting.

Efforts will be made to respond to requests for assistance.

STATE OF CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION